
ISG-INTERNATIONAL 

7th December 2023 

  

To Parents of students from KG to Grade 12 

  

Dear Parents, 

Greetings to you for the festive season and for the New Year! 

Please note the following : 

  

1)    Winter break for the year 2023 commences on the 15th of December 

2023. 

2)    The last working day is Thursday, 14th of December 2023.   

  3)    School reopens on Sunday, the 7th of January 2024( except for 

students of 10 V) 

          4)     For students of Grade 10V and for all Teachers - School reopens on 

Sunday, the 3rd of January 2024. 

  

I hope you have a great time during the vacation with your friends and family, for 

those of you who are travelling. For those who will be in Muscat, the weather is 

perfect and I hope you too get to spend quality time, especially outdoors, with your 

family and friends. 

Students of Classes 10,11 and 12 should spend this time fruitfully preparing for 

Pre Board examinations.  

The school office and the library will remain open from 8 am to 1 pm during the 

winter vacation. 

Please note that all students who wish to use the school library should come in full 

school uniform.  

Wishing you a season of joy and cheer and a wonderful year ahead in 2024. 

With best wishes 

   

Principal 

 


